Unified School District

Cohnecting students to their future

Photo Release OPT-OUT REQUEST

RETURN THIS FORM ONLY IF YOU DO NOT GIVE CONSENT FOR USE OF YOUR
CHILD’S PHOTO TO PROMOTE SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

As part of the Natomas Unified School District’s promotion of school activities or recognition of student
achievement, a photograph or video may include your child, either individually or with a group of students,
engaged in school activities not normally open to the public.

Unless you return this form, your child’s image may thereafter appear in one or more forms of
district-authorized communication such as brochures, posters, websites, social media, news media, newsletters,
or television programming.

If you DO NOT wish to have your child’s photographic image appear in public communications to promote
school activities or recognize student achievement, please fill out the bottom part of this form and return it to
the front desk at your child’s school.

This form will remain in effect for the 2023-24 school year. It does not apply to public events -- such as team
sports, concerts, or performances — nor does it prohibit the use of photos and videos of the above-named student
in student-produced materials such as yearbooks. The form serves as a guide for news media coverage, but there
are times when students are interviewed oftf-campus or otherwise unknown to school officials, so filing the form
is no guarantee your child will not be interviewed or photographed.

I DO NOT give my consent for Natomas Unified School District to use photographs of my student to promote
school activities or in recognition of student achievement.

Name of parent/guardian (Print):

Name of parent/guardian (Sign):

Photo Release OPT-OUT REQUEST

I hereby certify that I am the parent and/or legal guardian of:

Student’s Name (Print):
Student’s Grade:




